
Week Commencing: Monday 15th July 2024  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

‘Wow of the Week’: Sherwood House are the house of the term for the summer term!  

Well done to all in Sherwood and we will discuss your reward when we return in September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

 

19.07.24 @ 15:15 – School closes for summer holiday.  

We wish all of our families a wonderful and safe summer and 

look forward to welcoming you back in September. Thank you 

for all of your ongoing support.   

 

03.09.24 @ 08:45 – School opens following summer closure  

 

A list of key dates for the next academic year will be shared 

with all families when we return to school in September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 
15.07.24 

Overall 
attendance 
academic 

year 23-24 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

15.07.24 

Ash 98.7% 96.1% 3 

Elm 96.8% 96.1% 5 

Hazel 92.9% 95.2% 10 

Juniper 91.6% 95.7% 0 

Linden 94.5% 94.8% 2 

Maple 96.8% 95.7% 3 

Oak 96.8% 96.2% 2 

Poplar 92.4% 94.6% 11 

Rowan 96.8% 94.9% 11 

Sycamore 94.0% 95.7% 19 

Willow 97.5% 93.9% 14 

Total 95.3% 95.3% 80 

 

Attendance 
Important Dates 

    

   

Notices: 
Our Year 6 children have had a wonderful final week in school. The end of year party was thoroughly enjoyed, the 

autograph books and shirts have been signed, and the final assembly has taken place. Goodbye Year 6 and good 

luck at your high schools!  

We are also saying some staff goodbyes……Ms Fallon, Mrs Lambie and Mrs Stubbs, you will be missed by us all and 

we want to say a very big thank you for everything you have done during your time at Royles Brook. Thank you! 

Goodbye for now but not for long to Mrs Oakes. We wish you all the very best for your maternity leave.  

Attendance Awards 

The Royle Raffle has been drawn! So many of our children had a large number of raffle tickets in the draw (achieved weekly for 100% 

attendance and no late marks). We listened to the children and they decided the prize should be a family day out. The Royle Raffle 

prize for the summer term is a family trip to Farmer Parrs and a café voucher.  

Our Royle Raffle Winner is Elijah! 

The class with the best attendance of the year is Oak Class. Well done Oak! The class enjoyed a Dominos Pizza treat on the last day of 

term to celebrate.  

A number of children achieved 100% attendance for the whole academic year and they received a special certificate in our awards 

assembly this week. Fantastic! Our 100% attendance awards go to….. 

Alfie Henry Cyan Rupert     Alice          Emily Noah  

Jasmin Charlie Sienna Leighton     Amarah        Elijah Noah 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with most enquires. They are 

available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ playground or via appointment. To make an appointment 

with your child’s class teacher please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Parent Governor Election 

Thank you so much to all the parents who voted in our recent Parent Governor election. I can confirm that our new Parent 

Governor is Mrs Sarah Jones. Sarah will join us on a four-year term and will be a great asset to the governing body.  
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